
 

Holiday Gift Cards Donated to the Falmouth Service Center 
 
On December 7, 2020 Newcomers President, Jeanne Fortier and Vice President for Programs, 
Midge Frieswyk presented a basket of gift cards to Kerin Delaney, Executive Director of the 
Falmouth Service Center. 
 
Individual members of the Newcomers Club of Falmouth purchased 103 gift cards, totaling 
$2,640 to be donated to the Falmouth Service Center for distribution to Falmouth families in 
need this holiday season.    
 
THANK YOU TO ALL WHO DONATED!  YOUR GENEROSITY IS GREATLY APPRECIATED! 
 
 

 
 
Pictured from left to right are Kerin Delaney, Midge Frieswyk and Jeanne Fortier. 


